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I support the bill , adding more funds and extending the time period. More than half of 

my customers are low to moderate income and Low Income Service Providers. The 

bill has enabled organizations and homeowners who wouldn't be able to afford solar 

to now afford it. I have installed solar systems for Boys and Girls Clubs, a homeless 

shelter, 5 non profits that work with folks with various handicaps to afford solar. Along 

with that are dozens of low to moderate income home owners that I have installed 

for.  One can see one of our systems right next to I-5 in Salem on the Garten 

Services building. 

 

Many thanks 

Peter Greenberg 

www.energywiseservices.com 


